
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 10/6-10/10 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/Analyze the Text for 
“The Flag Stands for 
Tolerance”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity over current 
events/Finish political 
party notes and take a 
political spectrum 
quiz/political party 
handout with 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Ch. 22 lessons 1 
and 2 questions/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:   “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/Selection Test/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Discovery 
Education video over the 
Spanish-American 
War/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
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CLASSWORK:   “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/Power point over 
Figurative Language/Get 
Ready vocabulary for “I 
Have a Dream”/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

CLASSWORK:   “Do Now” 
activity over current 
events/Begin packet on 
political parties/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lessons 3 and 4 
questions in ch. 22/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using IXL study plan/Read 
and annotate the “I Have 
a Dream” speech/Check 
Understanding 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 5 
questions/Discovery 
Education video over 
Teddy Roosevelt/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using IXL study 
plan/Analyze the Text and 
Test over”I Have a 
Dream” Speech/Exit 
ticket 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity over current 
events/Finish the packet 
and start working on the 
George Washington’s 
Farewell Address 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Lesson 6 
questions and review the 
chapter for a test/exit 
ticket 
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HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

emphasizing his view of 
political parties and 
answer questions/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


